
Dear Parents and carers,
Welcome back to the second half of our
Autumn Term.

Winter Weather
Can you please ensure that your child 
has suitable clothes for outside play 
during the winter months (e.g. Coats, 
hats, scarfs, gloves etc....) and make 
sure that they are clearly labeled with 
their name.
In addition, can you please also label 
changing bags and lunch bags.  

As a reminder……… donations for the 
snack table are very much appreciated.  
This can be a monetary donation to our 
snack jar which is always on the 
registration table when you arrive in 
the morning or by bringing in items such
as fruit, crackers, raisins etc… 

If you would like to buy your child one 
of our wonderful, bright yellow t-shirts,
the cost is £4.50 each or two for
£8.00, just ask one of the staff.           

AGM  It would be great to see as many 
parents as possible at our AGM on 26th 
November.  It is the perfect time to 
find out more about our committee and 
to get involved with the group.  As the 
setting is governed by a parent run 
committee, we rely your support to keep
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the preschool running.  Our future could
be in question if we do not get enough 
volunteers.

Dates for your diary
Keyworker consultation     26 November
9.30 –  11.30.  Please make an 
appointment to see your keyworker by 
adding your name to the list on the 
door.
AGM   26 November,  8pm @ Setting     
Nativity & mince pies  10 December @ 
10.45am  
Stay and play Monday 14 December to 
Wednesday 16 December
Last day of term/Christmas party          
17 December (parents/carers welcome 
to return from 11.15am To see the 
children meet our 'special visitor' 
before they go home at the earlier time
of 11,30am).  A sheet will be going up on 
the door shortly to ask for party food 
donations.
Return to preschool on Wednesday 6 
January 2016.

And finally, can I kindly remind 
parents/carers to refrain from giving 
your children nut based products in 
their lunch as we have a 'No Nut Policy' 
here at Handsworth.

Please continue to check the notice 
board and website for 
further/additional information.



 
 



Our Golden
Rules

We walk indoors

We share our toys

We use indoor 
voices indoors

We are kind 

We listen to grown 
ups


